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County of Santa Cruz
GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

701 OCEAN STREET, SUITE 330, SANTA CRUZ, CA 950604073

(831) 454-2210 FAX: (831) 454-2710 TDD: (831) 454-2123

ROY HOLMBERG, DIRECTOR

April 26, 1999

Agenda: May 4,1999

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, California 95060

SUBJECT: PARKING MANAGEMENT AT THE COUNTY GOVERNMENT CENTER

Dear Members of the Board:

On March 23,1999  your Board accepted a report on parking management at the County Government
Center and directed that the General Services Department report back on May 4, 1999 with further
information on installing signs advising of the availability of parking permits and the possibility of
using transit passes for jurors.

We currently have two signs in the parking lot advising of the availability of all-day passes. An
order has been placed for four additional signs which will be placed at strategic locations to further
advertise the program. The additional signs will be installed within the next two weeks.
Additionally, staff are in the process of getting feedback from departments on the possibility of
installing a drop box at the Government Center. We anticipate having the results of our survey
included in our next staff report to your Board.

The use of transit passes for jurors was discussed with the Court Administrator and the Transit
District. A system has been developed where jurors will be able to use the portion of their summons
which would normally be used as a parking permit and exchange it for an all-day bus pass. Final
details on this system are being worked out with the Court and Transit District and following the
resolution of these details an agreement will be developed with the Transit District and returned to
your Board for final  approval. Tt is expected that this agreement can be finalized within the next 30
days.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board:

1. Accept this report; and
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2. Direct the General Services Department to return on or before June 15, 1999 with
further recommendations.

Sincerely,

ROY HOLMBERG
Director of General Services

RECOMMENDED:

County Administrative Officer

cc: County Administrative Office
Personnel

RH/SU/park.manag.wpd.


